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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

Specialist Four Robert E. Bunn was assigned to the Systems Engineering Division, Data Processing 
Center, Fort Leonard Wood, Missouri, during the period June 1962 to August 1962. In this assignment, 
Specialist Bunn distinguished himself by his attention to duty and application of his knowledge to the 
data processing area.

Specialist Bunn demonstrated his capacity to absorb and comprehend the complex data processing 
applications common to an Army Class I installation. In a minimum amount of time he had assimilated 
the overall program objectives and had developed into a fully productive and effective systems analyst.
This unusual capability, along with a strong cooperative attitude demonstrated by Specialist Bunn is a 
highly desirable characteristic in any field of endeavor.

Specialist Bunn also continued his educational development through Army correspondence courses 
from The Adjutant General’s School, Fort Benjamin Harrison, Indiana, and on-the-job training provided 
by the Data Processing Center, Fort Leonard Wood, Missouri. Course content of his on-the-job training 
is presented in enclosure 1.

Specialist Bunn has a pleasing personality, a unique ability to work with others and a strong sense of 
loyalty to his job. I am most highly impressed by the capabilities of this young man and enthusiastically 
recommend him to anyone requiring the services of an employee of his potential.

CARL E. CANTRELL
Chief, Systems Engineering Division
Data Processing Center
Office of the Comptroller
Fort Leonard Wood, Missouri 


